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Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20503

Dear

On 21 September 2010 we received your facsimile dated 11 September 2010
requesting information on vou, As we stated in our 15 September 2010 letter, we require
certain information before we can begin to process your Privacy Act request. In case you

did not receive our earlier letter, we are enclosing a copy.

Sincerely,

Scott Koch
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator
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